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15th December 2022 

Well, we are already at the end of another term – Christmas is always a magical time in school but 

this year it has been extra special in school as we been able to celebrate altogether again following 

the last few years of Covid.  

Thank you 

 for all the lovely cards and gifts that have been sent into school.  

 

Staff 

I am delighted to be able to tell you that Mrs Dawson is expecting another baby, due in February. 

Although she will be in school she will not be in the classroom teaching due to all the illnesses that 

are currently circulating. The class will be taught by staff already in school on a Monday so no supply 

cover will be needed and Mrs Smith will continue to teach Tuesday – Friday.   

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club will continue after the break – and we will hopefully be able to bring you some 

exciting news regarding this very early in the new term!! If you wish your child to have a place then 

please book online via School Money. 

Academy Conversion 

I am delighted to be able to let you know that conversion to the Wellspring Academy Trust is going 

very smoothly. Our date for conversion is 1St February 2023 and everything looks set for us to 

open on that date as Coomb Briggs Primary Academy. There will be very little change to the 

day to day aspect of school life, indeed, the children probably won’t even notice a difference 

(other than the logo on their uniform).  The new logo will be revealed after the Christmas 

break – it looks fantastic and really depicts the ethos behind Coomb Briggs. I hope you all like it as 

much as we do!! New jumpers etc will be phased in over the next two terms, however, there will be 

no expectation for the children to have new uniform immediately.  

Wellspring have already been in school over the last couple of weeks updating our staff room and 

setting up a conference room for us with a digital hub so we can link to all of the other Wellspring 

Schools at the push of a button and access their training facilities – it really is quite exciting! 

School 

The children may bring a toy into school with them tomorrow – please no phones or electronics. We 

finish at 2.05pm. 

Staff are back in school on Tuesday 3rd January for a training day, and pupils are back in school on 

Wednesday 4th January.  
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I would like to say a huge thank you to staff and governors for all of their hard work and support this 

term.  

I hope everyone has a lovely break and I look forward to seeing everyone back after the holidays.  

If you have any questions or concerns at all then please, do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours truly 

Mrs Helen Redmond 

Headteacher 
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